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We have been learning all about what you do in school and 
Reception class and it’s not much different to what we do at 
Brambles!  We have learnt that they sit together to do their 
letters on the carpet and they have a playtime and lunchtime 
like us.  We have continued to make new school friends on our 
visits and on the playground for lunchtime play. 
 

Something Special 
 

Miss Sallie will be at Jubilee Junior Parkrun  
on Sunday 24th June to cheer you on! 

 

 
What is Jubilee junior parkrun? 
It is a 2k run for juniors only (4-14 year olds). 
When is it? 
It is held every Sunday at 9:00am. 
Where is it? 
The event takes place at Jubilee Park, Kings Ripton Road, 
Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire PE28 2NR. 
What does it cost to join in? 
Nothing - it's free! But please register before your first 
run. Only ever register with Parkrun once. Don't forget to 
bring a printed copy of your barcode  
How fast do I have to be? 
The aim is to have fun. Please come along and join in 
whatever your pace! 
We're friendly! 
Every week we grab a post parkrun coffee in the 
Huntingdon Town Football Club Club House. By 
supporting the Football Club’s café, you’ll be supporting 
our event in turn - please come and join us! 
For more information: 
http://www.parkrun.org.uk/jubilee-juniors/ 

     

 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories: Starting School by Janet & Allan Ahlberg.  
At School by Roderick Hunt & Alex Brychta 

 
Song: The Brambles Pre-school Class 
 
Rhyme: Reception, here we come! 

 

It has come to our attention that some children have been 
playing a game called ‘Fortnite’. We have researched the 
game and have copied information from the following 
website:  
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/parents-guide-
fortnite-battle-royale  
Fortnite has a PEGI (Pan European Game Information) rating 
of 12, PEGI have said this is due to the: ‘frequent scenes of 
mild violence. It is not suitable for persons under 12 years of 
age’. This PEGI rating only takes into account the content in 
the game and not the contact element, where players may be 
exposed to swearing and offensive language from strangers, 
either through audio or on-screen text chat. As Fortnite is an 
online game you will play against players of different ages 
from across the world. You cannot turn the in game chats off 
or choose who you play against.” The website has lots of 
other useful information which you might find useful when 
overseeing your child’s use of the internet. We cannot 
emphasize enough the importance of being vigilant when 
your children are online. 

Getting To Know You Sessions 
Please see your letter for when your child’s sessions are.  
Please email Brambles if you are unable to attend however 
these sessions are for both children and their parents. 

Thursday 5th July 
Morning in Reception classes  

Saturday 7th July 
PTA Summer fair 11am – 2pm 

Please sign up and help if you can 
 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 

http://www.parkrun.org.uk/register
http://www.parkrun.org.uk/jubilee-juniors/

